Hearing Assists are available at the Sound Booth.

Baptism Service: We will be doing baptisms as part of the worship
service next Sunday, May 22. If you would like to be baptized, please
contact Pastor Don or Pastor Andrew by Monday, May 16.

Table Top Game Night: Tabletop, board, card games and other
activities. Bring your favorite game, bring a snack, bring a friend. All
ages welcome. Church Fellowship Hall on Saturday, May 28, 6:30 pm—
10:30-ish. For details, call or text Devon Bretey at 712-340-3500.

If you have been a volunteer for Nursery, Children’s Church or Sunday
School in the past year, please stay for a Subway lunch on May 22nd
following the service.

Prime Time: The Prime Time fellowship for our seniors is scheduled to
take place here at the church Tuesday, May 17, at 6:00 pm. Bring a
snack and be prepared for fun and fellowship. Questions? Call or text
Dick Nichols at 249-2023.

Nursery Volunteers: Seeking two volunteers for the nursery during
Memorial Day weekend. Please contact Pam R.

Kayla Mendenhall—Saturday, June 4th, at 5 pm at the Stamp Building,
205 Maple St. in Atlantic.

Isaac Altman—Saturday, June 11th, from 4-6 p.m. at the Altman home,
305 W. 29th St., Atlantic

Life Action Summit Conference
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WELCOME TO SUNDAY WORSHIP!

Youth Sunday .
School & Adult Bible Worship
Service
Classes
9:15a.m. 10:30 a.m.

Your children are welcome in the worship service.
The following ministries are also available:

Nursery
Available during the Worship Service for little ones from Infant—Age 2.

Children’s Church
Available for children 3 years old through 5th grade during the sermon.
Children are dismissed at the end of Worship in Singing.

On major holiday weekends there will be NO Sunday School,
NO Children’s Church, NO Nursery, and NO Adult Bible Fellowship

Thank you for financially supporting the ministries of our church!
Tithes and offerings may be placed in the donations box
immediately to the right when you enter the auditorium. They can
also be mailed to the church by check, or you can give through our
website via PayPal using a credit or debit card. Thank you!

Looking for a place to serve? You can volunteer in music,
children’s and many more ministries. Email us at
serve@GracePointAtlantic.com to get involved.

Church Office
church@GracePointAtlantic.com

Church Website
www.GracePointAtlantic.com

Senior Pastor—Don McLean
don@GracePointAtlantic.com

Pastor of Student & Worship Discipleship—Andrew Johnson
andrew@GracePointAtlantic.com
Remind for Youth Updates—>Contact Pastor Andrew

Children’s Discipleship Director—Pam Russell
pam@GracePointAtlantic.com

Senior Ministries Director—Dick Nichols

i You  GracePoint Church
n GracePoint Church

To our guests—Thank you for joining us! We’re delighted
you chose to worship with us! We’d love to meet you,
answer any questions and give you a welcome gift at our
Welcome Table in the Fellowship Hall.

Healthy Practices for Worship

« The use of a face covering or mask is welcome but
not required at our programs and services. If you are
more comfortable wearing one, please feel free to
do so.

o Overflow seating is available in the Fellowship Hall
for those who would like to watch the service in a
more spread out setting.

« If you are feeling sick or have a fever, please join us
for worship from home via the livestream on our
YouTube channel.



Additional Announcements and Upcoming Events

GracePoint Ladies: Save the date! Our Summer Bible Study will be
Thursday evenings, June 9—July 21 from 6—8& pm. Optional—bring your
own supper at 5:30 pm for community time. Stay tuned for more
details.

Atlantic Mobile Pantry: The Evangelism and Qutreach Committee is
looking for 8-10 volunteers to hand out pantry items on June 8 from 4—
6 PM. If you would like to help please contact Jon Martens at 249-2847.

True Woman ‘22: If you are interested in attending the True Woman
‘22 conference on September 22-24, please contact Peggy Perkins at
592-0604 or Tessa Aschoff at 360-901-2445.

LC Clinic Baby Bottle Boomerang: May 8-lune 19. *Take an empty
bottle on your way out of church today. *Fill the baby bottle with loose
pocket change, dollar bills or a check. ¥*On Father's Day, June 19, return
your bottle to the church.

Scholarship available! The John R. Bierbaum Memorial Ministry
Scholarship is being offered for the Fall 2022 academic term.
Applications can be picked up at the Church Office through the month of
May and are due May 29, 2022.

Please check your email and the church Facebook page regularly for
updates from the church about programs, etc. If you have subscribed to
our all-church e-mail list, but aren’t receiving our e-mails, please check
your spam/junk folder and verify that church@gracepointatlantic.com is
in your address book/contacts. If you are not subscribed and would like
to be, please e-mail the church office at church@gracepointatlantic.com
and request the link to sign up.



